
 

 

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

          25.6.20 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Whilst we are not in a position to see exactly what the future holds with regards to 

how we return to school in September, I am sharing with you the class structures as 

below: 

 

 

Reception   

Alnwick Class 

Mrs Gleghorn covering for  Mrs Johnson (Maternity) 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Lindisfarne Class 

Miss Richardson 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Ford  Class 

Miss Haswell 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Etal Class 

Miss Jones 

 

Information about how school organises its classes can be found on our website at 

http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/website/general_information/219927 

 

 

We will review our classes for September 2021 within the next academic year.  

 

 

We sincerely hope that we can welcome all our new and returning children and their 

families on Thursday 3rd September at 8.45am. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr K. Moloney   Mrs A. Wort  

Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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